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Welcome back and a happy new year to all mem-
bers of our school community. I hope that you 
and your families enjoyed a restful and relaxing 
Christmas — home or away. 

It has been fantastic to listen to the children talk 
with such enthusiasm about their holidays and, 
of course, share stories of presents received and 
time spent playing with new toys and gadgets! 

As we begin a new term and a new year, we look 
forward with hope and excitement to the oppor-
tunities and experiences—both known and un-
known—that lie in the months ahead. 

I am sure that many of us will be embarking on 
new projects, promises or plans as a way of 
marking the new year, and this is reflected with 
plans and projects already underway at school 
too. 

As a school we are very lucky to have such a 
supportive and energetic community who help us 
achieve some of our school based aims—
including projects such as our wildlife classroom 
which is starting to take shape. As you will see 
from the details on page 3, the next garden pro-
ject day is this coming Sunday. It would be fan-
tastic to recruit any new volunteers and help us 
to achieve one of our goals for 2023! 

Next week we look forward to the first full week 
of school and setting personal aims and objec-
tives in all areas of school life here at SJF—all 
helping us to live out our SJF motto to ‘Love, 
Learn, Achieve.’ 

Wishing you and your families happiness and 
health for the new year. 

Week Beginning – 9th January 

EXTRA CURRICULAR CLUBS RESTART 

Sunday 8th  

SJF school woodland project 10am-4pm—

ALL HELP WELCOME! (See Page 2 for more 

information)  

Monday 9th  

Morden Cluster Yr5/6 Tag Rugby 

School Tour for prospective parents —

9.45am 

Tuesday 10th 

St Ninian Class Mass—9am 

(parents and carers of pupils in 5STNN are 

welcome to attend)  

Wednesday 11th 

Letters Home: 
Merton School consultation—
whole school 

If you have any concerns about a child please contact school@st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk 

Thomas D, Elly J, Ryan P,  

Ginelle G, Zeruiah O, Finley B, 

Megan O, Jasmin R, Eden S, 

Kaili CT, Melley Libanos D, 

Martin S, Sofia C,  

Alexander D’C 



 
During the first week back at school, our chil-
dren have been celebrating the Epiphany’s 
Feast Day during Spanish lessons.   
They explored how this important day is cele-
brated in Spanish speaking countries as one 
of the most popular Christian holidays. Each 
year, it is met with an abundance of enthusi-
asm and many colourful traditions.  
On Epiphany Day, many Catholic countries 
around the world celebrate the visit of 
the Reyes Magos, or “Biblical Magi,” from the 
Orient to the new-born Baby Jesus, bringing 
him gifts of gold, frankincense and myrrh.  
Each year, the Feast of Epiphany is celebrated on January 6. The night before is 
called Epiphany Eve.  
During the late evening of the 5th of January, in many towns and cities, the 
“Cabalgata de los magos”, or “Magic Kings Parade,” makes its way through the 
streets. These are made up of carriages where both children and adults in cos-
tumes participate. The most important carriages are always the ones which carry 
the three wise men. Sweets and even some small toys are thrown from all the 
carriages. Children and others who are not so young try to grab as much as they 
can.   
Once the “parade,” is over, the children return home. That night, children go to 
bed early because if the three wise men see that a child is awake, they won’t 
leave any gifts. Before going to sleep, it’s important to prepare something to 
drink and some pastry for the three wise men, who arrive tired after the long trip. 
It is also good to leave some water for the camellos, or “camels.”  According to 
tradition if children have not been good throughout the year they will not be get-
ting the presents they wished for but they will get coal instead!  
Children have thoroughly enjoyed learnign about this this cultural celebration this 
week. 

¡Feliz Año Nuevo 2023! Happy New year 2023! 

A parent in Yr5 kindly sent in a cake (The Three Kings) for 

the feast of the Epiphany. Each child cut their own slice to 

see who got the baby Jesus for good luck. 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Biblical_Magi


New Year's resolution to get fit?  
Do more for the community or do your bit for the 

planet?   
 
Come and join us this Sunday 8th January 10am-4pm at 
SJF school woodland project! We have made so much pro-
gress with an amazing team of parent volunteers so far 
and with your help we hope to get the garden open for 
the children spring/early summer!  
This weekend we are hoping to start building the wildlife 
area. Please contact Victoria Brown on 07843252717 or 
on SJFwoodlandgarden@gmail.com 

mailto:SJFwoodlandgarden@gmail.com

